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Friday 27 May 2022 

Staffing 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you all for your ongoing support and encouragement in keeping our pupils and 
staff safe. As Term 5 draws to a close, we begin to reflect on the past year and all of 
the challenges and adventures that there have been.    

School life is starting to settle into a rhythm and we are beginning to enjoy aspects of 
school and life that we had pre-Covid. We know and appreciate many of the challenges 
you and our families face at present and the school team is always on hand to listen 
and support where we can. 

As we look ahead to next term, it is with great sadness I write to you sharing some 
future staff changes to our team.  

Previously, I wrote to inform you that Mrs Love will be leaving as she has been 
appointed Headteacher at Milstead and Frinsted CEP School, near Sittingbourne. 

Miss Moore will be joining us in September, but will be spending some time in school 
across Term 6 to meet with children and families that she will be supporting.  

I also have news with regard to our teaching team. Mrs Hayward, one of our EYFS 
teachers will be leaving Kingsnorth at the end of term. Mrs Hayward has been a part 
of Kingsnorth for many years and we wish her the very best in her new role as she 
broadens and develops her teaching experience. 

We have changes in our support staff as well. Mrs Stepto who is a midday supervisor 
and works in breakfast club will be leaving us next term. Mrs Stepto has been part of 
our team for over 5 years and will be missed by all. She has worked with many of our 
children in both her roles. 

Finally, I have the privilege of informing you that Miss Sinden one our teaching 
assistants has decided that new opportunities await her and has decided to seek 
pastures new from September. Miss Sinden has been associated with our school for 
over 24 years. She will be missed by many. 

I am sure you will join with myself and our staff team in wishing all of these amazing 
people the very best in the next stages of their career, their life and the adventures 
they travel.  

From all the Staff and Governors at Kingsnorth CEP School.    
 


